## East Quogue Union Free School District 6 Central Avenue East Quogue, NY 11942

Robert Long, Jr. Principal

(631) 653-5210 Office (631) 653-8644 Fax

December 19, 2017

JINGLE BELL RUN



Dear East Quogue families,

The Health and Wellness Committee will be sponsoring the "Jingle Bell Run" on Friday, December 22<sup>st</sup> on the back field of East Quogue School at 8:30am. We will be accepting donations from students and families to fund our Health and Wellness programs, which run throughout the school year. Students can be DROPPED OFF at the back field around 8:25 and will walk/jog/run a few laps to start their day with some nice exercise. If your child would like to participate in this event, we are asking that you show your generosity by making a donation to this great cause. Donations should be brought on the morning of the event. Students are encouraged to wear a holiday hat and a necklace or bracelet that jingles. Of course be prepared for the cold weather and dress warm. If there is inclement weather the event will still take place in the gymnasium. Please come out and support our school.

Sincerely,

The Wellness Committee